NORTH SLOPE BOROUGH SCHOOL DISTRICT

MEMORANDUM

TO: Robyn Burke, President
Members of the School Board

THROUGH: David Vadiveloo, Chief School Administrator / Superintendent

FROM: Chelsie Overby, Board Secretary

DATE: November 16, 2023

SUBJECT: National School Boards Association Memo No. SB24-074
Annual Conference & Exposition (Action Item)

NSBSD Policy Manual:

Board Bylaw 9240, Board Development: ... Board members, like teachers and administrators,

need training to assist them in meeting those standards. As part of their job, Board members need
to participate in professional development activities that help them understand their
responsibilities, stay abreast of new developments in education, and learn new ways to cope
effectively with the problems they confront.

Issue Summary:

The Board may appoint two members to attend the National School Boards Association Annual
Convention held on April 6-8, 2024 in New Orleans. There will be a rural education summit and
professional development opportunities, including dedicated sessions on family engagement. The
Association of Alaska School Boards will be sending Robyn Burke as a member on their Board
of Directors allowing for three members of our Board to attend.

There is also an option of attending online available if more Board members are interested in
attending.

Motion:
“I move that the NSBSD Board of Education send to the NSBA Annual
Conference & Exposition in New Orleans on February 10-13, 2024.”

Motion by Seconded by

Advisory Vote Vote




